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Female U9, U11, U13 Director 

2023 – 2024 Season Report 
 

 

U13 AA – AFHL 

 
First year of the U13 AA team playing in the AFHL. They did very well. Under the Elite 

division of LMHA. They won Provincials.   

 

 

U13 A – NEAHL  

 
This year we have a U13 A team that played in the NEAHL League. They played in 

Tier 3. Placed 6th out of 8 teams. 6 wins, 13 losses. Goal Diff of -16. Roster of 16 players. 

 

No complaints from or about this team.  

 

U13 – ECAFHL 
 

Placed 5th out of 6 teams. 3 wins, 15 losses. Goal differential of -67. Roster of 18 players.  

 

No complaints from or about this team.  

 

U11 – Lloydminster City League 

 
First year for U11 girls to play in the U11 Lloydminster City League. Three Female 

teams.  

 

481 – Placed 4th in the league play out of 8 teams. 14 players 

482 – Placed 5th 14 players 

483 – Placed 8th 15 players 

 

Team 482 and 483 started the season with no dedicated goaltenders.  

 

Team 482 won the final year end league tournament.  

Team 481 lost in the semi-final 

 

Five girls that were enrolled in the mainstream moved over to the female teams once it 

was decided to play in the City League. This is likely to increase enrollment.  

 



No complaints from or about these teams. Many compliments from the other teams in 

the league about the level of play the girls brought. Also, added more variety to the city 

league.  

 

Struggled at the start of the year to get a third head coach.  

 

 

U9 – Lloydminster Minor City League 

 
Three female teams played in the U9 minor league in Lloydminster. Two teams of 12 

and one team of 13.  

 

No complaints from or about these teams.  

 

Other 

 
I am not aware of any discipline action required against any players, coaches or parents 

on any of these teams.  

 

Goalies is an issue coming out of U9. Parents should know that goalie gear is available. 

Hopefully bring in more girls that want to play goal.  

 

Moving forward for the U13 division, it is likely we won’t have enough girls to make a 

A team next year unless things change with registration or more out of town girls make 

the AA team  

 

U11 playing in the city league was a success. Plan to do the same next year.  

 

 

 

 

Thanks, 

 

Steve 


